
  be 5492 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 5492 # cheimazo {khi-mad'-zo}; from the same as 5494; to
storm, i.e. (passively) to labor under a gale: -- {be} tossed
with tempest.[ql

  brook 5493 # cheimarrhos {khi'-mar-hros}; from the base of
5494 and 4482; a storm-runlet, i.e. winter-torrent: -- {brook}.
[ql

  dust 5522 # choos {kho'-os}; from the base of 5494; a heap (as
poured out), i.e. rubbish; loose dirt: -- {dust}.[ql

  foul 5494 # cheimon {khi-mone'}; from a derivative of cheo (to
pour; akin to the base of 5490 through the idea of a channel),
meaning a storm (as pouring rain); by implication, the rainy
season, i.e. winter: -- tempest, {foul} weather, winter.[ql

  hand 5495 # cheir {khire}; perhaps from the base of 5494 in
the sense of its congener the base of 5490 (through the idea of
hollowness for grasping); the hand (literally or figuratively
[power]; especially [by Hebraism] a means or instrument): --
{hand}.[ql

  snow 5510 # chion {khee-one'}; perhaps akin to the base of
5490 (5465) or 5494 (as descending or empty); snow: -- {snow}.[ql

  tempest 5492 # cheimazo {khi-mad'-zo}; from the same as 5494;
to storm, i.e. (passively) to labor under a gale: -- be tossed
with {tempest}.[ql

  tempest 5494 # cheimon {khi-mone'}; from a derivative of cheo
(to pour; akin to the base of 5490 through the idea of a
channel), meaning a storm (as pouring rain); by implication, the
rainy season, i.e. winter: -- {tempest}, foul weather, winter.[ql

  tossed 5492 # cheimazo {khi-mad'-zo}; from the same as 5494;
to storm, i.e. (passively) to labor under a gale: -- be {tossed}
with tempest.[ql

  weather 5494 # cheimon {khi-mone'}; from a derivative of cheo
(to pour; akin to the base of 5490 through the idea of a
channel), meaning a storm (as pouring rain); by implication, the
rainy season, i.e. winter: -- tempest, foul {weather}, winter.[ql

  winter 5494 # cheimon {khi-mone'}; from a derivative of cheo
(to pour; akin to the base of 5490 through the idea of a
channel), meaning a storm (as pouring rain); by implication, the
rainy season, i.e. winter: -- tempest, foul weather, {winter}.[ql

  with 5492 # cheimazo {khi-mad'-zo}; from the same as 5494; to
storm, i.e. (passively) to labor under a gale: -- be tossed
{with} tempest.[ql
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